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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

As we embark on the second half of our Spring term, all children par-
ticipated last week in a fantastic Eisteddfod and Welsh Arts, Culture 
and Celebration Week, showcasing their incredible talents and hard 
work. A huge thank you to all who supported their children with 
competition entries; your encouragement and involvement are 
greatly appreciated. 

 

This week our pupils are engaged with our STEM Week; celebrating the vital 
fields of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics. This initiative 
aims to inspire our young learners through engaging and interactive activities. 
Pupils are experiencing hands-on experiments, problem-solving challenges, 
and collaborative projects that foster critical thinking and creativity. We also 
welcome into school some of our parents who are enriching the week by run-
ning demonstrations and further encouraging a passion for STEM subjects in 
our children.  

 

Please be reminded that parent evenings will be taking place next week on 
Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March 2025. We encourage all parents to 
attend, as this is an excellent opportunity to discuss your child's progress and 
achievements. 

Estyn Interim Visit 

Please be reminded that tomorrow, Estyn Inspectors will be visiting our school to 

conduct an interim inspection. This is an important opportunity for us to show-

case the excellent work being carried out by our staff and pupils. In preparation 

for this visit, our dedicated staff have been working diligently to present our 

school in the best possible light. 

To ensure a smooth start to the day, we kindly ask that all children arrive 

promptly in the morning. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 


